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Holme Valley Parish Council

The Civic, Huddersfield Rd, Holmfirth, HD9 3AS 
Office open to the public: Tuesday, Wednesday
and Thursday 9.30am - 2.30pm 

For contact details of all 23 Parish Councillors and all the latest news please visit our website:
www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council:Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council:  

Jen McIntosh (Clerk) clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
Rich McGill (Deputy Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) deputyclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Gemma Sharp (Assistant Clerk)  assistantclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Phone: 01484 687460 
(leave a message outside office hours).

Community Grants!
The deadline for our next round of community grants for
events and assets is 31st January 2024 - Don’t miss out!
See our website for more detail on eligability and how to

apply.

In collaboration with Kirklees MC Christmas trees will be
installed and lit at Netherthong, New Mill, and Wooldale and
thanks to the contributions from the Holme Valley South
Kirklees ward funds, a large tree will be situated in central
Holmfirth. Additionally, Holme Valley North Kirklees ward
funds have contributed half of the costs each towards the
trees in Brockholes and Meltham. We are grateful for their
support in making these possible.

As the festive season approaches, we are excited
to reveal that Holme Valley Parish Council is
spreading seasonal cheer by allocating £3,850
towards the procurement, installation, and lighting
of Christmas trees in several villages across the
Holme Valley. In addition to the Christmas trees,
HVPC has extended grants to support the
dedicated Christmas teams in Honley and Holmfirth
for lights, decorations, and events.

CHRISTMAS HAS ARRIVED
IN THE HOLME VALLEY!

Working with our suppliers SD&TJ Kirk, and village
community groups we will be bringing the Christmas tree
spirit to Honley village centre, Holme village centre,
Holmbridge St David's, Hinchcliffe Mill, Scholes Methodist
Church and Upperthong Town Gate. The Parish Council are
delighted that these beautiful trees will create a warm and
festive atmosphere for residents and visitors alike.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all those involved in
making this initiative a reality. The collective effort of our
valued councillors, community partners, and dedicated
village trusts embodies the spirit of goodwill during this
special time of year.

Have Your Say:
As part of our commitment to continuously improve
community initiatives, the service provision committee will be
reviewing the provision of Christmas trees in February. We
invite you all to join us on 19th February 2024 or reach out via
your Parish Council Ward Councillor to share your valuable
feedback. Your input will help shape future plans and ensure
that our efforts align with your expectations.

As we come together as a community and embrace the joyous festivities that lie ahead, 
we wish you all a very merry Christmas from everyone at Holme Valley Parish Council. 
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